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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role is 
only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 

www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/20/00040 - 3 Kinsham Close, 
Kinsham. Demolish conservatory 
and porch, replace with 2 storey 
brick/tile roof extension to rear. The 

PC has no objections. 

W/20/00357 - Thatchways, Lower 
Lane, Bredon’s Norton. Demolition 
of existing dwelling house and 
construction of new dwelling house 
on its site (Removal of condition 4 of 
planning approval 00/00734/PP). 

The PC has no objections. 

W/20/00419 - Wyche Elm, Main 
Road, Bredon. Removal of remains 
of a dormer bungalow destroyed by 
fire.  Construction of a new 
replacement dormer bungalow. The 
PC objects, please see Wychavon 

website for details. 

Date of Next Meeting(s):  

Monthly Parish Council 

Tuesday 14
th
 April 

takes place in Bredon  

Village Hall at 7:15pm 

and 

Annual Parish Council  

Monday 27th April 

takes place in Bredon 

Village Hall at 7pm 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

COVID-19 Coronavirus 

Everything is changing day by day, so we advise our parishioners to check and 
follow government advice.  Up to date advice can be found online at www.nhs.uk 
and www.gov.uk; if you do not have access to the internet please call NHS direct on 
111. 

In response to government advice, we have installed hand sanitiser units in both 
Bredon Village Hall and Bredon’s Norton Village Hall. 

As the number of cases rises, please keep a look out for vulnerable neighbours, who 
may live on their own. If they have self-isolated they may require help getting food 
and supplies.  

Wheelchair Donation 

We would like to thank Bredon Community Care for their generous donation of the 
wheelchair, which now resides in Bredon Village Hall. It has already been used and 
is a helpful addition to the facilities in this vital community building. 

Diamond Jubilee Community Award 

This award was originally created to provide a lasting tribute to the then forty years 
of dedicated service which had been given to us all by Her Majesty the Queen.  
Every year, the winner of the award is selected by the trustees to receive a sum 
which, it is hoped, will enable and encourage them to continue the good work they 
have been doing. 

This year we are pleased to announce that Sally Brown won the Diamond Jubilee 
Community Recognition Award, for her outstanding contribution as the driving force 
behind the Bredon Luncheon Club. Sally, who started the Bredon Luncheon Club 
ten years ago, was nominated by Bredon and Bredon’s Norton Parish Council. 

Mainly self-funded, the volunteer-led club organise a monthly two course meal at the 
local village hall for parish residents in a bid to fight against loneliness, especially in 
the elderly. The last event attracted up to 40 residents.  

She attended a special presentation in the Civic Centre, where see received the 
trophy and a cheque for £200.    

Cllr Frances Smith, Chairman of Wychavon District Council, said: 
“Congratulations to our winner Sally Brown, as well as our runners up and other 

Pictured: Sally Brown and Cllr 

Frances Smith, Chairman of 

Wychavon District Council, at the 

Diamond Jubilee Community 

Recognition Awards. 

nominees. It is 

brilliant to see such 

selfless people 

dedicating their time 

to the wonderful 

communities within 

our district. I would 

like to encourage 

more Town and 

Parish Councils to 

take part next year 

by sending in their 

nominations.”  

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk



